
 

 

Bid Bulletin No. 3 

24 July 2024 

 

I. Attention is hereby invited to the bidders of the project PROCUREMENT OF CAAP 

CENTRAL OFFICE SERVICE VEHICLE (4 VEHICLES) - Bid No. 24-038-06 BRAVO, 

with an ABC of PHP 7,200,000.00. 

 

II. Please be informed that the opening of bids for the above-mentioned project, 

scheduled for 24 July 2024, has been postponed due to the suspension of work in 

government offices in the National Capital Region. The new date for the bid opening 

is on 31 July 2024. 

 

III. This shall be an integral part of the Bidding Documents, and the same shall be enclosed 

in the technical bid envelope/components and shall be marked accordingly. 

 

For the information and guidance of all concerned. 

 

 

 

 

ATTY. DANJUN G. LUCAS 

Chairperson 

Bids and Awards Committee - BRAVO



 

 

 


